HOW WAS YOUR COLONIAL COPPER BUTTON WORN?

At the 75th Diamond Jubilee of the National Button Society recently held in Appleton, Wisconsin, Beatrice Taran donated a colonial copper button to the annual fundraising auction. Imagine her surprise when Lillian Ward donated over twenty old photographs and one of them features a woman wearing a button like the colonial copper!





The Western Regional Button
Association is pleased to share our educational articles with the button collecting community. This article appeared in a 2013 WRBA newsletter, <u>Territorial News.</u> Enjoy! And consider joining WRBA! Go to <u>www.WRBA.us</u>